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Subject: RE: Helios solar scheme
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Hi 

Thanks so much for getting back to me on this and I will revert to using the Selby email for you so its all in order!
No worries at all about getting back to me on the scoping – ill need to check with the team who the planning
officer is but as its DCO the Scoping would have come from PINs so probably not this site.

Thanks for also confirming you are happy with the approach we are taking on this – I should also just say that as its
DCO, the assessment will be done against the NPS’s specifically EN-1 and EN-3, however the language used in
these is essentially the same as NPPF in any case so the difference is a moot point really!

Let me know if you require any information at any tie and Ill get back to you.

Kind regards

Director ‑ Heritage

@pegasusgroup.co.uk 

Expertly Done. ​ LinkedIn | Twitter | Instagram | Our Charity | Our Website

From: @northyorks.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 6:58 PM
To: @pegasusgroup.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Helios solar scheme

Hi ,

We are still working in “areas”. Wednesdays are my Selby day.

My email address for the Selby area is @northyorks.gov.uk and Harrogate is
@northyorks.gov.uk

I did respond to a scoping opinion this week but not sure if it was this one – I will need to wait until I log
back on to Selby account next week. I am so busy I just have to deal with applications when the
planning officer chases me for a response unfortunately – who is the planning officer?

It sounds as though you have taken the right approach to the assessments. In terms of assessment of
impact, as long as the terminology relates to the text from the NPPF – substantial/less than substantial
harm – then I have no objections.

Thanks,

Principal Conservation Officer








